
From: Phil Moss  
Sent: 24 July 2023 11:56 
To: Planning  
Subject:  
 
References 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
I strongly object to the height of the proposed new travelogue development It 
will be a blight on our beautiful skyline and where do you stand on global 
warming? 
 
And it will block the sunlight from my home 
 
Philip moss 
 
 
 


